
                      
 

Tuesday, September 17, 2019 

 

No Deal Brexit and the use of Standards 
25 September 2019; CCCI premises 

Dear members,  

The Cyprus-UK Business Association and the CYS (Cyprus Organization for 

Standardisation) in cooperation with the CCCI and the British High Commission 

in Nicosia invite you to attend an event on the impact of a no deal Brexit on 

standards.  

Event title:  ‘No deal Brexit – the impact on the use of standards in 

the UK and on market access with the EU 27’ 

Date:   25 September 2019  
 
Opening Remarks on Brexit Developments    

 
H.E. Mr Stephen Lillie CMG British High Commissioner 

 
Key note speaker: Mr. Richard Collin,  

Head of European & National Policy; British Standards 
Institution (BSI) 

 

Time:    15:00-17:00 

Venue:  2nd floor CCCI premises  

RSVP:  Register by clicking here by the 20 September 2019.  

 

For more information please contact Lia Riris at tel: 22889720 or by email on 

lia@ccci.org.cy  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSetOdIzByvdiGjxPPBJ9EG2A2ZsOrLjZuBe_fNPvcK2awaSig/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&usp=mail_form_link
mailto:lia@ccci.org.cy

